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Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Libya and thanks the Head of the Delegation for the presentation of the national report.

We positively evaluate efforts undertaken by the Government of Libya to monitor and record human rights situation in the country, in particular the formation of a joint commission in 2019, mandated to cover and report all human rights violations.

Georgia also appreciates also that the government of Libya has ratified the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities in 2018.

Herewith, Georgia would like to recommend to the Government of Libya:


· To continue the efforts to safeguard the rights of migrants, and to combat irregular migration. 
· To continue efforts aimed at empowerment of women across the country.


We wish the Delegation of Libya a successful UPR.

